
Question on notice from Senator Siewert to the Australian Communications and 
Media Authority, 26 June 2020: 

What additional resources did the government make available to the Australian 
Communications and Media Authority to proactively block illegal offshore gambling sites 
and educate the community of the risks of and lack of consumer protections associated with 
using such online gambling products? 

 

The Australian Communications and Media Authority provided the following 
response, 2 July 2020: 

These activities have been funded through the reprioritisation of existing ACMA resources. 


